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Date: January 9, 2007 
 
To: Mayor Hearns and City Council Members 
 
From: James R. Williams, Public Works Director 
 
Subject: Award of Bid - Public Works Construction Project No. 06-035 
 Pedestrian Access Improvements FY 2006/2007 
 
 
Recommendation: 
Award Public Works Construction Project No. 06-035, Pedestrian Access Improvements FY 
2006/2007 to Padilla Paving Company, in the amount of $1,123,366.00 plus a 2% 
contingency.  Authorize the City Manager, or his designee, to sign all documents. 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
$1,145,833.30 (including 2% contingency); sufficient funds are available in Capital 
Improvements Budget Account No. 15SW003.  
 
Background: 
As part of the City's ongoing efforts to upgrade pedestrian access around the city, this project 
is designed to perform repairs of existing defective sidewalks, and to construct new concrete 
sidewalks and handicap access curb ramps at various locations citywide. 
 
On December 6, 2006, at 11:00 a.m., the City conducted a bid opening for Public Works 
Construction Project No. 06-035.  Four sealed bid envelopes were received, opened, and read 
aloud.  The bids were as follows: 
 
1. Padilla Paving Company $1,123,366.00 
2. Kalban, Inc. $1,203,386.80 
3. Granite Construction Company $1,388,800.00 
4. MJS Construction, Inc. $1,648,000.00 
 
 Engineer's Estimate $1,119,990.00 
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